
Ulster County Health Department 
 

Ulster County Health Department to Offer H1N1 Flu Vaccine At Public Clinics 
Free of Charge 

Ulster County Executive Mike Hein and Health Department Director LaMar Hasbrouck, M.D., M.P.H., 
announced that the county will be offering free H1N1 flu vaccine clinics for county residents during the 
week of December 14th through 18th.  

No appointments are necessary. 

Governor David A. Paterson announced on December 10, 2009 in a press release that, “effective 
immediately, health care providers may make the H1N1 flu vaccine available to all New Yorkers who 
want the vaccine, including those who are not in priority groups established by the federal Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).  

Ulster County Health Department’s clinics are open to anyone  
six months and older who want the vaccine. 

**The clinics will be held as follows: 

Monday, December 14 3:30-9:30 pm Edson Elementary School 
116 Merilina Avenue 
Kingston, New York 12401 
 

Tuesday, December 15 3:30-9:30 pm New Paltz Middle School 
196 Main Street 
New Paltz, New York 12561 
 

Wednesday, December 16 3:30-9:30 pm Saugerties High School 
310 Washington Avenue 
Saugerties, New York 12477 
 

Thursday, December 17 5:00-9:00 pm Ellenville Elementary School 
28 Maple Avenue 
Ellenville, New York 12428 
 

Friday, December 18 5:00-9:00 pm Bennett Elementary School 
4168 Rte. 28 
Boiceville, New York 12412 
 

 
If the school district is closed due to weather related conditions, the clinic will be cancelled.   
 
Information regarding clinics can be found in the following ways: United Way’s free telephone service, 
211 or 1-800-899-1479; flu hotline 340-3093; website: www.UlsterCountyNY.gov/health or  
www.flucliniclocator.org. 

**Plans are subject to change depending on the supply of H1N1 flu vaccine.  


